
Students of Semester V (BOTA) were allotted for the presentation of power point and a lecture for 10 

minutes each taking specific topic from their syllabus itself. Department of Botany organised the 

seminar for the students on 11th November, 2022 for 16 students and again on 8th December, 2022 for 

8 students. The seminar was separated for two days because of time constrain in the college 

auditorium.

 Number of participants counted 80, including the departmental teachers, Dr. Rupali 

Chaudhuri (Principal), and the students of Sem I plus Sem III.

Outcome: the seminar is intended to enhance the confidence of the students, to overcome the stage 

fear and to learn more in details about their syllabus. Such kind of departmental seminar helps the 
student to understand their syllabus by themselves more accurately in addition.
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